
 
 
  

                    
                                                        
                                                   

 
 

Washington County and the City of Beaverton would like to inform area residents and businesses about the status of the 
Farmington Road (Murray Boulevard to Hocken Avenue) improvement project. 

 
 

Project Information 
 

This project will make needed safety and traffic capacity 
improvements to Farmington Road, between Murray 
Boulevard and Hocken Avenue, for all modes of 
transportation.  
 

Improvements include 
widening the road-way 
to five lanes (two travel 
lanes in each direction 
with a center turn lane), 
continuous bicycle and 
pedestrian facilities, 
street lighting, and 
utility upgrades. This 
project also entails 
realigning 141st and 
142nd Avenues. 
 

Project Funding 
 

This project is funded through Washington County’s Major 
Streets Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP 3d). 
 

 

Timeline  
 

PLEASE NOTE: The January 15, 2014 open house has 
been postponed. Also note that construction is anticipated 
to start earlier than originally planned. It is now scheduled 
to begin summer 2014. 

 
 

Final Design: February 2014 
Public Open House: March 2014  

Right-of-way Acquisition: Now through Fall 2014 
Construction: Summer 2014 

Completion: Summer 2016 
 
 

Contact Information 
 

Kim Haughn 
Public Information Officer 
Washington County  
Engineering & Construction Services  
Phone: (503) 846-7822 
kimberly_haughn@co.washington.or.us  
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